
From: Richard Moore <richardelwoodmoore@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, February 6, 2022 11:21:27 PM 
To: David Hershey <dhershey@staridaho.org>; Kevin Nielsen <knielsen@staridaho.org>; Jennifer 
Salmonsen <jsalmonsen@staridaho.org>; Kevan Wheelock <kwheelock@staridaho.org>; Trevor 
Chadwick <tchadwick@staridaho.org> 
Subject: Willowbrook workshop  
  
Mayor and Council, 
 
I attended the last workshop via zoom as suggested and appreciated the opportunity to do so. Though I 
was able to hear the presentation and all of the comments, I was unable to tell who was speaking. This is 
important in any public hearing, in fact in many cases it is as important to know who is saying something 
as it is to hear what is being said.  
 
Is there a transcript of the workshop available? In the next workshop would you please have people 
identify themselves a they speak? 
 
Regards, 
Richard Moore, Desert Springs circle, Star 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


